
S.E.Foster L.P. 
 
 
 
July 26, 2016   
 
 
Notice of Sidewalk Closure 
 
 
Regarding: Cheval Condos 
  4960 Fairmont Avenue 
  Bethesda, MD 20814 
 
 
 
Beginning at 07:00 a.m. on August 03, 2016, S. E. Foster L. P. will close the sidewalk on Old 
Georgetown Road for seven (7) days to build a covered walkway. Additionally, a partial lane 
closure will occur adjacent to the work activity from 09:00 a.m. to 02:00 p.m. daily. Weather and 
progress permitting, the sidewalk should re-open no later than August 10, 2016. A flagging 
operation and signage will direct motorist and pedestrians through the work zone. In case of 
inclement weather, the work will be performed on the following day(s).  
 
Those with questions prior to the start of work or during the work should contact the project 
Superintendent, Mike Burns at 703-373-4573, mburns@paradigmcos.com 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding while this work is occurring. 
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